
      

 At our SDC February Board Meeting: 

o completed our 2018 Operation Plan 

o began our by-laws review 

o discussed our Silent Auction Items for the AFC Foundation  

o completed a walk through for our May Conference @ Gulf Coast 

State college 

 Planning for the May Conference is going well.  We have extended the early 

bird registration until April 13
th
 for only $99. 

 We are still excepting session proposals.  Deadline for those is also April 

13
th
. 

 Those attending who wish to participate in our Community Service Project 

can find the information on our SDC webpage. 

 We are also excepting nominations for our Outstanding Awards which 

include Student Affairs practitioners in the following areas:  

o Service 

o Humanitarianism 

o Active Participation in AFC 

o Outstanding  faculty participation 

o Outstanding Student 
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